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Dear Colleagues and Friends,

On behalf of the Hungarian Group of LIDC, I have the pleasure to invite you to 
the LIDC 2018 International Congress in Budapest, Hungary, from 4 to 7 October, 2018.

The full Congress programme will be available in due course. We plan to address current legal issues of interest for both 
IP and anti-trust specialists, with topics and speakers providing an interesting comparative law analysis.

Budapest is a very modern city, yet steeped in history, which should ideally be discovered at a gentle walking pace. 
The Congress will be held at the Hungarian Academy of Sciences, in the heart of the city, as shown on our postcard. 
Budapest’s architecture is a mixture of the traditional and the modern, giving our city its extra special flair, 
and we are happy that, as it did in 1936, 1993 and 2004, it will host the Congress again.

We look forward to welcoming you to Budapest.

Zoltán Hegymegi-Barakonyi
President of the Hungarian Group of LIDC

www.ligue.org


